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This package must FULLY fund public transit in this state. It must provide the 

framework for safe streets and walkable communities. It must stop contributing 

anymore money to freeway expansions that increase emissions and seep 

carcinogens into the air we breathe. We must stop appealing to the car and freight 

lobby and put the needs of our people first and provide options for transportation, not 

just wider freeways. Frequent and reliable public transportation is freedom and we 

owe to all Oregonians to provide it. 


